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By closing Mercy and leaving it as just a Care Center you are putting profits before community. Instead of
asking what can be done to meet the needs of the community that you are serving, you are quitting
because you are distracted by your bottom line. Don't give up on searching for the necessary financing to
serve the community that relies so heavily upon Mercy because it is tough. Right is right.
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